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[bookmark: _GoBack]This past week has been hectic. The rise of coronavirus caused our baseball season to be canceled. We also found out that the rest of the school year will be continued remotely on Zoom. As such, we are unsure of how the remainder of our project will work out since each of us will have to return to our home states.
Additionally, we spoke with our client, Dr. Adam Bevan. He stated that he is completely fine with whatever we can accomplish, and he understands that creating a working prototype, given the circumstances, seems unlikely.
The future of our project was discussed, and the Ability to Complete Project assignment was completed and submitted. Essentially, it details our conversation with Dr. Bevan and states that complete realization of our project seems unlikely. 
